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DATED:  September 8, 2021 
 
POSTED: Westminster City Hall Lobby; Community Services Building; Council Chambers 
Bulletin Board 

  
NOTICE OF VACANCY 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
   

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Westminster City Council is now accepting 
applications for one unscheduled vacancy on the Planning Commission for a term 
expiring November 2022. 

 
The Planning Commission shall have the power to adopt rules for the transaction 

of its business, subject to approval of the City Council, and such power and duties as are 
or may hereafter be specified by state law or resolution of the City Council in the following 
areas: area variances, conditional use permits, site plans, parcel maps, environmental 
impact reports and negative declarations, and zone changes. 

 
Each member of the commission shall receive the sum of eighty dollars for each 

attendance at a regular or adjourned regular meeting of the planning commission; 
provided, that compensation shall not exceed thirty-six meetings per year. 

 
 Applicants must be residents of the City of Westminster and must provide the 
following documents to be considered: 
 

 A completed application 

 Signed Code of Ethics 

 A copy of a utility bill or other bill with applicant’s name and address* 

 A copy of a driver’s license or state-issued identification card* 
 

Completed applications should be submitted to the City Clerk’s office by 5:30 p.m. 
on Thursday, September 30, 2021 for consideration at the October 13, 2021 City 
Council meeting. Late applications may be considered at the Council’s discretion. 
Applications and required documents may be emailed to ecomments@westminster-
ca.gov or mailed to City of Westminster c/o City Clerk, 8200 Westminster Blvd., 
Westminster, CA 92683. 
 
       /s/Christine Cordon  
       City Clerk 
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